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Calcasieu River - Union Pacific Railroad Bridge Closure

All mariners are advised that the Union Pacific Railroad Bridge, located in the vicinity of mile
marker 36 on the Calcasieu River, will be intermittently closed to marine traffic during daylight
hours from September 13, 2021 through September 28, 2021.

These closures are required to complete maintenance and upgrades to the bridge and its structure.
If your vessel requires transit through this area during the closure period, please contact MSU Lake
Charles at 337-912-0073 or the on-site project engineer at 512-844-9970.

This notice will be posted on the Coast Guard’s HOMEPORT website at http://homeport.uscg.mil
and the VTS website at https://www.atlanticarea.uscg.mil/vtsportarthuy/. If you have any questions
regarding this notice, please call MSU Port Arthur at (409) 723-6500 or MSU Lake Charles at (337)
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